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Winning Life's Lottery
The Last Voyage of the Lucette
Four travelers meet in Bolivia and set off
into the heart of the Amazon rainforest, but
what begins as a dream adventure quickly
deteriorates into a dangerous nightmare, and
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after weeks of wandering in the dense
undergrowth, the four backpackers split up
into two groups. But when a terrible rafting
accident separates him from his partner,
Yossi is forced to survive for weeks alone
against one of the wildest backdrops on the
planet. Stranded without a knife, map, or
survival training, he must improvise shelter
and forage for wild fruit to survive. As his
feet begin to rot during raging storms, as he
loses all sense of direction, and as he
begins to lose all hope, he wonders whether
he will make it out of the jungle alive. Lost
in the Jungle is the story of friendship and
the teachings of nature, and a terrifying
true account that you won’t be able to put
down.

Island of the Lost
b.A masterpiece of historical adventure,
ISkeletons on the Zahara The western Sahara
is a baking hot and desolate place, home only
to nomads and their camels, and to locusts,
snails and thorny scrub -- and its barren and
ever-changing coastline has baffled sailors
for centuries. In August 1815, the US brig
Commerce was dashed against Cape Bojador and
lost, although through bravery and quick
thinking the ship's captain, James Riley,
managed to lead all of his crew to safety.
What followed was an extraordinary and
desperate battle for survival in the face of
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human hostility, starvation, dehydration,
death and despair. Captured, robbed and
enslaved, the sailors were dragged and driven
through the desert by their new owners, who
neither spoke their language nor cared for
their plight. Reduced to drinking urine,
flayed by the sun, crippled by walking miles
across burning stones and sand and losing
over half of their body weights, the sailors
struggled to hold onto both their humanity
and their sanity. To reach safety, they would
have to overcome not only the desert but also
the greed and anger of those who would keep
them in captivity. From the cold waters of
the Atlantic to the searing Saharan sands,
from the heart of the desert to the heart of
man, Skeletons on the Zahara is a spectacular
odyssey through the extremes and a gripping
account of courage, brotherhood, and
survival.

Sea Survival
On 17 November 2012, Salvador Alvarenga left
the coast of Mexico for a two-day fishing
trip. A vicious storm killed his engine and
the current dragged his boat deep out to sea.
Alvarenga would not touch solid ground again
for 14 months. When he was washed ashore on
January 30 2014, he had drifted over 9,000
miles. He considered suicide on multiple
occasions. But Alvarenga developed a method
of survival that kept his body and mind
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intact long enough for the Pacific Ocean to
spit him up onto a remote palm-studded
island.

Not Without Hope
In January of 2013 Max was diagnosed with an
incurable chronic inflammatory degenerative
autoimmune disease. Contrary to all medical
prognosis that Max will need multiple
surgeries and will suffer in pain for the
rest of his life, taking powerful antiinflammatory and immune suppression drugs,
Max completely recovered in 180 days. Dozen's
of scientific research papers were published
in the past five years and new diagnostic
tools were developed revealing the real
causes and factors for chronic inflammation,
degeneration and premature aging of cells,
tissues and organs. When your joints hurt so
much that you cannot walk, when inflammation
and pain takes over your body, when ulcers
bleed inside your stomach cavity, when no
medicine brings relief, when physicians tell
you there is no medical cure - you don't give
up hope. Suffering brings wisdom, strength
and most important knowledge that can change
everything. We were told so many times that
there is no medical cure for this painfull,
inflammatory, degenerative, auto-immune
disease, and they were absolutely right
because the cure was at the farm and not at
the pharmacy. Max's blood sedimentation rate
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was reduced 20 folds. From 61 mm/hr to 3
mm/hr in 180 days after changing his diet to
real food. Max's calprotectin protein
(inflammation marker) was reduced 28 folds.
From 504 mcg/g to 18 mch/g in 180 days after
changing his diet to real food. Max's Creactive protein (inflammation marker) was
reduced 12 folds. From 6.2 mg/dl to 0.5 mg/dl
in 180 days after changing his diet to real
food. The book is short, simple, and straight
forward. It is an effective tool in your
hands to start your own search for the truth.
The book is printed in full color and
contains 27 pictures and over 90 references
and links to relevant scientific research
papers, medical research papers, books,
videos, and news articles published worldwide
in the last five years. Disclaimer: This book
is a personal testimony by the author and the
information presented here cannot be used as
a medical advice, a medical diagnostic tool
or alternative medical therapy. Please
consult a licensed medical practitioner prior
to making any changes to your therapy, diet
or lifestyle. The information presented here
is not intended to replace a one-on-one
relationship with a qualified and licensed
health care professional. It is intended as a
passing on of knowledge and information from
personal research and personal experience.
The author encourages you to make your own
health care decisions based upon your
research and always in partnership with
licensed, trained and qualified health care
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professional. Medical treatments and medical
errors are physician and patient
responsibility. The author cannot be hold
responsible.

Adrift [Movie tie-in]
On November 23, 1942, German U-Boats
torpedoed the British ship Benlomond and it
sank in the Atlantic in two minutes. The sole
survivor was a second steward named Poon Lim,
who, with no knowledge of the sea, managed to
stay alive for 133 days on a small wooden
raft. Finally rescued at the mouth of the
Amazon River, Poon was hailed as the "World's
Champion Survivor." He still holds the
Guinness World Record for survival at sea.

Desperate Journeys, Abandoned Souls
On February 28, 2009, Nick Schuyler went on a
deep-sea fishing trip with three friends: NFL
players Marquis Cooper and Corey Smith, and
Will Bleakley, former University of South
Florida football player and Nick's best
friend. What was supposed to be a day of fun
and relaxation aboard Cooper's twenty-onefoot vessel turned nightmarish in the Gulf of
Mexico, seventy miles west of Tampa, Florida,
when a tragic mistake caused their boat to
capsize. With no food or water, no emergency
beacon to alert authorities, the four
athletes clung to the overturned hull through
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the night—battling hypothermia,
hallucinations, hunger, dehydration, and huge
pounding waves, as they prayed, spoke of
their loved ones, and shared what they would
have done differently with their lives. In
the end, only one would reach dry land alive.
Much more than a riveting true account of
survival, Not Without Hope is Nick Schuyler's
inspiring story of courage, resolve, and
friendship.

Stir Up the Gift Within
"Born in Ontario, Canada, Harper struggled
for twenty-five years as a servant to change
her life and that of other working-class
women. In 1888, after immigrating to the
United States, she pioneered the idea of a
public hairdressing salon based on healthconscious precepts. Within three years, her
concept was enthusiastically embraced by both
the social elite and suffragettes across the
country, including Susan B. Anthony and Mrs.
Alexander Graham Bell.".

Red Sky in Mourning
Sera's Dreams Come True is a book about
continuing to dream, no matter what. The
author, a seven-year-old girl, is full of
dreams and believes that everyone should
continue dreaming.
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Adrift
"Solitude is terrifying and awe-inspiring in
Alone." —The Wall Street Journal In April
2013, fifty-year-old Brett Archibald was on
board a surf-charter boat, making a nighttime crossing of the remote Mentawai Strait
off Sumatra, Indonesia. In the middle of a
storm, ill with severe food poisoning, he
blacked out. When he came to, he found
himself in the raging sea, sixty miles from
shore. As Brett saw the lights of his boat
disappearing into the darkness, it became
clear that no one had seen him fall, and that
no one would hear his shouts for help. He was
alone in the ocean. It would be eight hours
before his friends realized he was missing.
At that point a frantic search began for a
single man somewhere in thousands of square
miles of heaving waves. The rough weather
meant that no planes or helicopters could
assist in the search. According to the
experts, he should have died within ten to
fourteen hours. Instead, Brett battled
Portuguese man o' war and jellyfish, sharks,
seagulls, and the stormy seas for more than
28 hours. Alone is the remarkable tale of his
miraculous survival and rescue. It is also
the story of what it takes to defy
extraordinary odds and the incredible power
of the human spirit.

Lost in the Jungle
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The author recalls his harrowing two-month
ordeal in a rubber life raft with his wife
after their sloop was rammed by whales and
sunk, plunging them into a nightmare of
survival on the high seas, weathering storms,
exposure to the elements, and sharks before
they were finally rescued. Original. 30,000
first printing.

Sera's Dreams Come True
#1 New York Times bestseller Frozen in Time
is a gripping true story of survival,
bravery, and honor in the vast Arctic
wilderness during World War II, from the
author of New York Times bestseller Lost in
Shangri-La. On November 5, 1942, a US cargo
plane slammed into the Greenland Ice Cap.
Four days later, the B-17 assigned to the
search-and-rescue mission became lost in a
blinding storm and also crashed.
Miraculously, all nine men on board survived,
and the US military launched a daring rescue
operation. But after picking up one man, the
Grumman Duck amphibious plane flew into a
severe storm and vanished. Frozen in Time
tells the story of these crashes and the fate
of the survivors, bringing vividly to life
their battle to endure 148 days of the brutal
Arctic winter, until an expedition headed by
famed Arctic explorer Bernt Balchen brought
them to safety. Mitchell Zuckoff takes the
reader deep into the most hostile environment
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on earth, through hurricane-force winds,
vicious blizzards, and subzero temperatures.
Moving forward to today, he recounts the
efforts of the Coast Guard and North South
Polar Inc. – led by indefatigable dreamer Lou
Sapienza – who worked for years to solve the
mystery of the Duck’s last flight and recover
the remains of its crew. A breathtaking blend
of mystery and adventure Mitchell Zuckoff's
Frozen in Time: An Epic Story of Survival and
a Modern Quest for Lost Heroes of World War
II is also a poignant reminder of the
sacrifices of our military personnel and a
tribute to the everyday heroism of the US
Coast Guard.

Overboard!
Declared “the best survival book in a decade”
by Outside Magazine, 438 Days is the true
story of the man who survived fourteen months
in a small boat drifting seven thousand miles
across the Pacific Ocean. On November 17,
2012, two men left the coast of Mexico for a
weekend fishing trip in the open Pacific.
That night, a violent storm ambushed them as
they were fishing eighty miles offshore. As
gale force winds and ten-foot waves pummeled
their small, open boat from all sides and
nearly capsized them, captain Salvador
Alvarenga and his crewmate cut away a twomile-long fishing line and began a desperate
dash through crashing waves as they sought
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the safety of port. Fourteen months later, on
January 30, 2014, Alvarenga, now a hairy,
wild-bearded and half-mad castaway, washed
ashore on a nearly deserted island on the far
side of the Pacific. He could barely speak
and was unable to walk. He claimed to have
drifted from Mexico, a journey of some seven
thousand miles. A “gripping saga,” (Daily
Mail), 438 Days is the first-ever account of
one of the most amazing survival stories in
modern times. Based on dozens of hours of
exclusive interviews with Alvarenga, his
colleagues, search-and-rescue officials, the
remote islanders who found him, and the
medical team that saved his life, 438 Days is
not only “an intense, immensely absorbing
read” (Booklist) but an unforgettable study
of the resilience, will, ingenuity and
determination required for one man to survive
more than a year lost and adrift at sea.

180 Days of Real Food
Before The Perfect Storm, before In the Heart
of the Sea, Steven Callahan’s dramatic tale
of survival at sea was on the New York Times
bestseller list for more than thirty-six
weeks. In some ways the model for the new
wave of adventure books, Adrift is an
undeniable seafaring classic, a riveting
firsthand account by the only man known to
have survived more than a month alone at sea,
fighting for his life in an inflatable raft
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after his small sloop capsized only six days
out. “Utterly absorbing” (Newsweek), Adrift
is a must-have for any adventure library.

127 Hours
**Mature Content Warning** Recommended for
ages 17+ due to language and sexual content.
Cassie Taylor has issues Much like any other
young woman who turns to a life filled with
escorts, hookers, drug-dealers, and
gangsters. Enter Leonardo Solomon The hottest
guy Cassie has ever seen. The only problem is
he's a scary, intimidating, drug-lord who
surrounds himself with whores, and personal
minions. Leo is a man who does what he wants,
and gets what he wants, and Cassie soon finds
herself desperate for his affection. However,
at the same time, his powerful prowess scares
her too much to let him in. Cassie has a past
that still haunts her, a life left behind,
but not forgotten. So when Leo tries to lay
claim over Cassie, and she refuses him, the
game is on

Alone on the Ice: The Greatest Survival
Story in the History of Exploration
On Sunday April 27, 2003, 27-year old Aron
Ralston set off for a day's hiking in the
Utah canyons. Dressed in a t-shirt and
shorts, Ralston, a seasoned climber, figured
he'd hike for a few hours and then head off
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to work. 40 miles from the nearest paved
road, he found himself on top of an 800-pound
boulder. As he slid down and off of the
boulder it shifted, trapping his right hand
against the canyon wall. No one knew where he
was; he had little water; he wasn't dressed
correctly; and the boulder wasn't going
anywhere. He remained trapped for five days
in the canyon: hypothermic at night, dehydrated and hallucinating by day. Finally,
he faced the most terrible decision of his
life: braking the bones in his wrist by
snapping them against the boulder, he hacked
through the skin, and finally succeeded in
amputating his right hand and wrist. The
ordeal, however, was only beginning. He still
faced a 60-foot rappell to freedom, and a
walk of several hours back to his car - along
the way, he miraculously met a family of
hikers, and with his arms tourniqued, and
blood-loss almost critical, they heard above
them the whir of helicopter blades; just in
time, Aron was rescued and rushed to
hospital. Since that day, Aron has had a
remarkable recovery. He is back out on the
mountains, with an artificial limb; he speaks
to select groups on his ordeal and rescue;
and amazingly, he is upbeat, positive, and an
inspiration to all who meet him. This is the
account of those five days, of the years that
led up to them, and where he goes from here.
It is narrative non-fiction at its most
compelling.
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When I Fell From the Sky
'Daddy's a sailor, why don't we sail around
the world?' On board their 43-foot schooner
Lucette, the Robertson family set sail from
the south of England in January 1971 - and in
June 1972 Lucette was holed by killer whales
and sank in the Pacific Ocean. Four adults
and two children survived the next 38 days
adrift, first in a rubber life raft and then
crammed into a 9-foot fibreglass dinghy,
before being rescued by a passing Japanese
fishing vessel. This is the story of how they
survived, but it also tells of the 18-month
voyage of the Lucette, across the Atlantic,
around the Caribbean, through the panama
Canal and out into the Pacific. It is a vivid
and candid account of the delights and
hardships, the excitements and the dangers,
the emotional highs and lows experienced by
the family both before and after the
shipwreck.. Douglas Robertson has taken his
father's classic book Survive the Savage Sea
as his starting point, and has drawn upon a
wealth of other sources, not least his own
memories of a life-changing experience, to
bring us this true story of adventure, of
relationships strained to bursting point, of
conflict and resolution - ultimately a very
human and humbling tale.

The Notorious Captain Hayes
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In the dead of night on July 24, 2013, John
Aldridge was thrown off the back of the Anna
Mary while his fishing partner, Anthony
Sosinski, slept below. Their memoir, A Speck
in the Sea intertwines Aldridge's wrenching
first-person account with the narrative of
the massive, constantly evolving rescue
operation designed to save him. As desperate
hours tick by, Sosinski, the families, the
local fishing community, and the U.S. Coast
Guard in three states mobilize in an
unprecedented search effort that culminates
in a rare and exhilarating success. A tale of
survival, perseverance, and community, A
Speck in the Sea tells of one man's struggle
to survive as friends and strangers work
separate, and together, to bring him home.

Alone
Co-authored by a psychologist and survival
expert, this book delves into the details of
how a little girl survived the at-sea murder
of her family; the pod of whales who guarded
her; and the aftermath and the recapturing of
life. Reprint.

Beyond the Sea
A story of tragedy at sea where every
desperate act meant life or death The small
ship making the Liverpool-to-New York trip in
the early months of 1856 carried mail, crates
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of dry goods, and more than one hundred
passengers, mostly Irish emigrants. Suddenly
an iceberg tore the ship asunder and five
lifeboats were lowered. As four lifeboats
drifted into the fog and icy water, never to
be heard from again, the last boat wrenched
away from the sinking ship with a few
blankets, some water and biscuits, and
thirteen souls. Only one would survive. This
is his story. As they started their nine days
adrift more than four hundred miles off
Newfoundland, the castaways--an Irish couple
and their two boys, an English woman and her
daughter, newlyweds from Ireland, and several
crewmen, including Thomas W. Nye from
Fairhaven, Massachusetts--began fighting over
food and water. One by one, though, day by
day, they died. Some from exposure, others
from madness and panic. In the end, only Nye
and the ship's log survived. Using Nye's
firsthand descriptions and later newspaper
accounts, ship's logs, assorted diaries, and
family archives, Brian Murphy chronicles the
horrific nine days that thirteen people
suffered adrift on the cold gray Atlantic.
Adrift brings readers to the edge of human
limits, where every frantic decision and
desperate act is a potential life saver or
life taker.

The Greatest Survival Stories of All
Time
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"Gripping and superb. This book will steal
the night from you." —Laurence Gonzales,
author of Deep Survival On January 17, 1913,
alone and near starvation, Douglas Mawson,
leader of the Australasian Antarctic
Expedition, was hauling a sledge to get back
to base camp. The dogs were gone. Now Mawson
himself plunged through a snow bridge,
dangling over an abyss by the sledge harness.
A line of poetry gave him the will to haul
himself back to the surface. Mawson was
sometimes reduced to crawling, and one night
he discovered that the soles of his feet had
completely detached from the flesh beneath.
On February 8, when he staggered back to
base, his features unrecognizably skeletal,
the first teammate to reach him blurted out,
"Which one are you?" This thrilling and
almost unbelievable account establishes
Mawson in his rightful place as one of the
greatest polar explorers and expedition
leaders. It is illustrated by a trove of
Frank Hurley’s famous Antarctic photographs,
many never before published in the United
States.

438 Days: An Incredible True Story of
Survival at Sea
Discover the harrowing, true tales of those
who have faced certain deathand survived! The
stories seem too unbelievable to be true.
Lost individuals facing the most severe
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natural disasters, the most dangerous
situations, and the most inhospitable
conditionsand coming back alive. From plane
crashes and sinking ships to surviving in
freezing forests and dry deserts, this
anthology of survival stories includes some
of the most famous, unbelievable tales of
beating the odds. This book features gripping
tales of sheer bravery and quick thinking,
including: Juliane Koepcke, the sole survivor
of a plane crash in the Peruvian Amazon Jose
Salvador Alvarenga, who floated for 13 months
alone in the Pacific ocean Aron Ralston, who
cut off his arm to escape the canyon he’d
been trapped in Lincoln Hall, who was
abandoned on Mount Everest and many more.
Whether you want to be thrilled by close
calls and narrow escapes, or get inspired by
some of the greatest stories of human
endurance, this collection of tales has
something for everyone.

66 Days Adrift
The incredible true story of William "Bully'
Hayes, the so-called "Pirate of the Pacific"
in the 19th century; the myth and the man.
The story of Bully Hayes - so-called "Pirate
of the Pacific" - is known throughout the
Pacific, from the US to Australia and all
points in between. He became the inspiration
for a variety of fictional characters,
writers from Robert Louis Stevenson to James
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A Michener and Frank Clune have used the
Hayes legend, films were made based on his
life (one starring Boris Karloff, another
Douglas Fairbanks), and his name adorns bars
and hotels all over the Pacific. But the
truth is both less noble and more intriguing
than the myth. In large part, the Hayes of
legend was a product of the popular press at
the time, who were determined to construct a
romantic figure to feed their readers'
appetites. This book simultaneously sorts the
facts from the fantasy and recounts an
amazing true story of a genuine rogue and
adventurer, against the backdrop of the great
age of sail and trade. This is the first
proper biography of this legendary figure,
and the only book that sets out to properly
separate the myth from the truth. From the
author: No one is even sure what this
American from Cleveland, Ohio, looked like,
and yet his impressive physical appearance is
part of the "Bully Hayes" legend. Most of the
people who met him agree that he was six feet
tall, and hefty in physique, that he had a
bluff and hearty manner and a soft,
persuasive voice. Everyone agrees that he had
a beard, but whether it was cut to a point
(like Captain Morgan) or flowing down to his
belt varies according to the narrator, and
whether it was brown, black or gray is
equally vague. What everyone does say,
though, is that he loved women. Captain Bully
Hayes had several wives on shore, and a harem
of beautiful brown girls on board his dashing
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little ships. And they also say that he had a
magnetic personality. Today they would call
it charisma. Hayes was accused of every
possible kind of crime - seduction, rape,
bigamy, blackbirding, barratry, horsestealing, cheating at cards, and the murder
of his own family - but throughout his
remarkable career none of this was proved. He
was notorious for sailing away from ports
without paying his debts, but that kind of
easy dishonesty was so common in the days of
sail that a term was made up for it - "paying
with the foretopsail." It was a shabby sort
of crime, and one he committed often, but not
one to merit the "Bully Hayes" legend. Yet,
though he never fired a broadside in his
life, somehow William Henry Hayes became the
pirate of the Pacific. Wherever he went,
headlines sprang into the papers. As hundreds
of editors knew, everyone wanted to read
about "the notorious Captain Hayes."

Into the Abyss
Frozen in Time
Many of us live a mundane existence in which
we get up, go to work, come home, and go to
sleep. This cycle keeps repeating each and
every day. The worst part is that we likely
work a job that we don't enjoy doing, but we
keep working that job in order to provide for
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our family. Stop right now and pay attention,
because it doesn't have to be that way. This
book; Stir Up the Gift Within, encourages
people to use their talents to do what they
love. It teaches people exactly how to find
their talents so that they can use them to
pursue their passions in life. There are
bigger dreams and goals lurking inside each
and every one of us; we need to stir up that
gift within us. The difference between
successful people and ordinary people is that
successful people take action and pursue
their dreams. Ordinary people tend to accept
what life has thrown at them without trying
to make any changes or go against the ideals
of society in order to seek out that better
life. All successful people found a way to
use their talents to do what they love. The
hardest part was learning how to do it, and
that is exactly what you will learn in this
book.

Cool Japan Guide
The heart-stopping memoir, soon to be a major
motion picture starring Shailene Woodley and
Sam Claflin, and directed by Baltasar
Kormákur (Everest). “An inspirational and
empowering read.”—Shailene Woodley Young and
in love, their lives ahead of them, Tami
Oldham and her fiancé Richard Sharp set sail
from Tahiti under brilliant blue skies, with
Tami’s hometown of San Diego as their
Page 21/35

Bookmark File PDF 438 Days An Extraordinary
True Story Of Survival At Sea
ultimate destination. But the two free
spirits and avid sailors couldn’t anticipate
that less than two weeks into their voyage,
they would sail directly into one of the most
catastrophic hurricanes in recorded history.
They found themselves battling pounding rain,
waves the size of skyscrapers, and 140 knot
winds. Richard tethered himself to the boat
and sent Tami below to safety, and then all
went eerily quiet. Hours later, Tami awakened
to find the boat in ruins, and Richard
nowhere in sight. Adrift is the story of
Tami’s miraculous forty-one-day journey to
safety on a ravaged boat with no motor and no
masts, and with little hope for rescue. It’s
a tale of love and survival on the high
seas-- an unforgettable story about
resilience of the human spirit, and the
transcendent power of love.

81 Days Below Zero
"A rivetingsaga of survival against
formidable odds" (Washington Post) about one
man who survived a World War II plane crash
in Alaska's harsh Yukon territory Shortly
before Christmas in 1943, five Army aviators
left Alaska's Ladd Field on a routine flight
to test their hastily retrofitted B-24
Liberator in harsh winter conditions. The
mission ended in a crash that claimed all but
one-Leon Crane, a city kid from Philadelphia
with no wilderness experience. With little
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more than a parachute for cover and an old
Boy Scout knife in his pocket, Crane now
found himself alone in subzero temperatures.
Crane knew, as did the Ladd Field crews who
searched unsuccessfully for the crash site,
that his chance of survival dropped swiftly
with each passing day. But Crane did find a
way to stay alive in the grip of the Yukon
winter for nearly twelve weeks and,
amazingly, walked out of the ordeal intact.
81 Days Below Zero recounts, for the first
time, the full story of Crane's remarkable
saga. In a drama of staggering resolve and
moments of phenomenal luck, Crane learned to
survive in the Yukon's unforgiving wilds. His
is a tale of the capacity to endure extreme
conditions, intense loneliness, and flashes
of raw terror-and emerge stronger than
before.

Last Man Off
"True survival odysseys of two wilderness
adventurers who entered the woods in search
of tranquility-- but found something else
entirely"--Page 4 of cover.

Alone
On Christmas Eve 1971, the packed LANSA
flight 508 from Lima to Pucallpa was struck
by lightning and went down in dense jungle
hundreds of miles from civilization. Of its
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93 passengers, only one survived. Juliane
Koepcke, the seventeen-year-old child of
famous German zoologists. She'd been thrown
from the plane two miles above the forest
canopy, but had sustained only a broken
collarbone and a cut on her leg. With
incredible courage, instinct and ingenuity,
she survived three weeks in the "green hell"
of the Amazon - using the skills she'd
learned in assisting her parents on their
research trips into the jungle - before
coming across a loggers hut, and, with it,
safety. Now she tells her fascinating story
for the first time, and in doing so tells us
about her 'Gerald Durrell' childhood - with a
menagerie of wild, exotic and sometimes
dangerous pets - about how she learned to
survive at her parents ecological station
deep in the rainforest and about her presentday commitment to this wildlife as a
biologist and dedicated environmentalist.

Neptune's Nor'easter
From masterful storyteller Michael J. Tougias
comes a new, heart-stopping true-life tale of
maritime disaster, his most thrilling and
amazing story yet. In May 2005, Tom Tighe,
captain of a forty-five-foot-long sailboat
named the Almeisan, and his first mate, Loch
Reidy, welcomed three new crewmembers for a
five-day voyage from Connecticut across the
blue waters of the Gulf Stream to sunPage 24/35
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drenched Bermuda. The new crew included fortysix-year-old Kathy Gilchrist, seventy-yearold Ron Burd, and thirty-four-year-old Chris
Ferrer. Although Tighe had made the trip
forty-eight times, with Reidy accompanying
him on twenty of those voyages, the rest of
the crew had joined to learn more about
offshore sailing. Four days into the voyage,
an enormous storm struck, sweeping two of the
crew into the towering sea. The remaining
crewmembers managed to stay aboard the vessel
as it was slowly torn apart by the rampaging
ocean. Overboard! follows the simultaneous
desperate struggles of both those still on
the boat and those fighting for their lives
in the sea. The Coast Guard, alerted to the
Almeisan’s distress, rushed to the stormtossed scene. Their ensuing search and rescue
mission proved so spectacularly difficult and
dangerous that it was later selected—from
among thousands of incidents—as the Guard’s
search and rescue case of the year. Highly
trained helicopter pilots and rescue swimmers
alike found themselves in almost as much
trouble as those trapped by the ferocious
ocean. By turns tragic, thrilling, and deeply
inspiring, Overboard! is a riveting, fastpaced story of death and survival at
sea—amazing, unforgettable, and all true.

Sole Survivor
"A sinister version of The Perfect Storm.
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Thrilling."--Sunday Times (UK) For readers of
The Perfect Storm, Between a Rock and a Hard
Place, and Into the Wild There's nothing that
armchair adventure lovers relish more than a
gripping true story of disaster and heroism,
and Last Man Off delivers all that against a
breathtaking backdrop of icebergs and killer
whales. On June 6, 1998, twenty-three-yearold Matt Lewis had just started his dream job
as a scientific observer aboard a deep-sea
fishing boat in the waters off Antarctica. As
the crew haul in the line for the day, a
storm begins to brew. When the captain
vanishes and they are forced to abandon ship,
Lewis leads the escape onto three life rafts,
where the battle for survival begins.

A Speck in the Sea
After their 43-foot schooner was stove in by
a pod of killer whales, the Robertson family
spent 37 days adrift in the Pacific. With no
maps, compass, or navigational instruments,
and rations for only three days, they used
every survival technique they could as they
battled 20-foot waves, marauding sharks,
thirst, starvation, and exhaustion.

Forever Lost
"At age 50, life looks particularly good for
Steve. Recently retiredhe is now the proud
owner of a sporting camp in Maine. The camp
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is also a breath of fresh air for Bert, a
recovering alcoholic, who takes Vicodin every
day to relieve the pain from a previous work
injury. He finally gets a job, and he gains a
valuable friend in Steve. After just a few
years, however, health and family drama cause
Bert to spiral downhill, and his mental
illness mixed with more and more prescription
drugs becomes a cocktail for tragedy. But
Steve has no idea just how dark things have
become. A riveting true storytells of
friendship, betrayal and survival with a
compassionate honesty that informs and
inspires." --P. [4] of cover.

Lost in the Wild
Only four men survived the plane crash. The
pilot. A politician. A cop and the criminal
he was shackled to. On an icy night in
October 1984, a commuter plane carrying nine
passengers crashed in the remote wilderness
of northern Alberta, killing six people. Four
survived: the rookie pilot, a prominent
politician, a cop, and the criminal he was
escorting to face charges. Despite the poor
weather, Erik Vogel, the 24-year-old pilot,
was under intense pressure to fly. Larry
Shaben, the author's father and Canada's
first Muslim Cabinet Minister, was commuting
home after a busy week at the Alberta
Legislature. Constable Scott Deschamps was
escorting Paul Archambault, a drifter wanted
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on an outstanding warrant. Against
regulations, Archambault's handcuffs were
removed-a decision that would profoundly
impact the men's survival. As the men fight
through the night to stay alive, the dividing
lines of power, wealth, and status are
erased, and each man is forced to confront
the precious and limited nature of his
existence.

Skeletons on the Zahara
“Riveting.” —The New York Times Book Review
Hundreds of miles from civilization, two
ships wreck on opposite ends of the same
deserted island in this true story of human
nature at its best—and at its worst. It is
1864, and Captain Thomas Musgrave’s schooner,
the Grafton, has just wrecked on Auckland
Island, a forbidding piece of land 285 miles
south of New Zealand. Battered by year-round
freezing rain and constant winds, it is one
of the most inhospitable places on earth. To
be shipwrecked there means almost certain
death. Incredibly, at the same time on the
opposite end of the island, another ship runs
aground during a storm. Separated by only
twenty miles and the island’s treacherous,
impassable cliffs, the crews of the Grafton
and the Invercauld face the same fate. And
yet where the Invercauld’s crew turns inward
on itself, fighting, starving, and even
turning to cannibalism, Musgrave’s crew bands
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together to build a cabin and a forge—and
eventually, to find a way to escape. Using
the survivors’ journals and historical
records, award-winning maritime historian
Joan Druett brings to life this extraordinary
untold story about leadership and the fine
line between order and chaos.

Martha Matilda Harper and the American
Dream
Explores the lives of survivors who were
shipwrecked, banished, or abandoned during
the past several centuries

Adrift
Neptune's Nor'easter, is the story of a
severe storm which struck the Western North
Atlantic, on November 14th and 15th, in 1962.
The storm was unexpected, and the U.S.
Weather Bureau did not forecast that it was
coming. This unknown nor'easter generated
105-mph winds from a low pressure of
968-millibars, with seas reaching 60-feet in
height. It reached out 1,000-miles from its
center, and in 48-hours it caused the sinking
of six ships and resulted in the death of
thirty-six seamen. These losses include the
F/V Midnight Sun, a New Bedford scalloper,
and her eleven man crew. Captain Louis
Doucette, Jr., was aboard the F/V Venus in
this storm and was fishing on the Northern
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Edge of Georges Bank. Although he had
weathered three named hurricanes at sea,
including the famous 1938 Great New England
Hurricane, he always maintained that this
storm was the worst heavy weather event he
ever experienced, and it was the only time in
his 50-year career that he thought he would
be lost at sea. During this storm, the F/V
Venus, a 74-foot dragger, was "Hove Down"
(capsized) at the most dangerous part of
Georges Bank, the area between the Cultivator
Shoals and Georges Shoal. This part of the
fishing bank, 120-miles east of Cape Cod, has
charted points that are 9-feet deep under
normal conditions, and 3-feet deep in storm
conditions. The F/V Venus required 10-feet to
float. The book begins and pivots around the
recollections of Captain Doucette, but it
also encompasses the stories of the other
boats and ships that were caught unaware by
this monster storm. The death toll could have
easily exceeded 200-men, but for the skill
and experience of the mariners involved, and
the assistance of the U.S. Coast Guard and
the U.S. Navy.Today, this storm would be
defined by meteorologists as an Extratropical
Cyclone with Explosive Cyclogenesis, or in
the newly popular definition, as a
"Bombogenesis Storm."This book highlights the
skill, courage, and tenacity of the men who
are called, New Bedford Fishermen.

33 Men
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Award-winning journalist Jonathan Franklin
chronicles the harrowing account of the 33
Chilean miners who were trapped underground
for fourteen weeks in the fall of 2010.
Franklin, with his renowned eye for detail
and dialogue, captures the remarkable story
of these men to reveal to the world how they
used their native talents to survive against
all odds in a savage environment.

Survive the Savage Sea
"Beyond the Sea is frightening but
beautiful." --M John Harrison, The Guardian
The haunting story of two men stranded at sea
pushing against their physical and mental
limits to stay alive Based partly on true
events, Paul Lynch’s haunting and sublime
novel Beyond the Sea tells the story of two
South American fishermen, Bolivar and Hector,
who go to sea before a catastrophic storm.
Needing cash, Bolivar convinces his boss to
let him fish despite the weather. His fishing
partner is nowhere to be found, so he brings
Hector, a sullen and inexperienced teenager.
The storm arrives, and though the two men
survive, they’ve been blown hundreds of miles
out in the Pacific Ocean with little hope for
rescue. Coming to terms with their new
reality, they are forced to accept their
separation from the modern world, their
sudden and inescapable intimacy, and the
possibilities and limits of faith, hope, and
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survival. As the days go by, they grapple
with the mistakes of their pasts, the
severity of their present, and the
uncertainty of their future. And though
Bolivar and Hector fight to maintain their
will to live, nothing in the barren seascape
or in their minds promises that they will
make it. Ambitious and profoundly moving,
Beyond the Sea explores what it means to be a
man, a friend, and a sinner in a fallen
world. With evocative prose, Lynch crafts a
suspenseful drama that refuses sentimentality
or easy answers. Instead, Beyond the Sea is a
hard-won and intimate rendering of the
extremities of human life, both physical and
mental.

438 Days
Traveling to Japan has never been so much
fun—visit the land of anime, manga, cosplay,
hot springs and sushi! This graphic Japan
travel guide is the first of its kind
exploring Japanese culture from a
cartoonist's perspective. Cool Japan Guide
takes you on a fun tour from the high-energy
urban streets of Tokyo to the peaceful Zen
gardens and Shinto shrines of Kyoto and
introduces you to: the exciting world of
Japanese food—from bento to sushi and
everything in between. the otaku (geek)
culture of Japan, including a manga market in
Tokyo where artists display and sell their
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original artwork. the complete Japanese
shopping experience, from combini (not your
run-of-the-mill convenience stores!) to
depato (department stores with everything).
the world's biggest manga, anime and cosplay
festivals. lots of other exciting places to
go and things to do—like zen gardens,
traditional Japanese arts, and a ride on a
Japanese bullet train. Whether you're ready
to hop a plane and travel to Japan tomorrow,
or interested in Japanese culture, this fun
and colorful travelogue by noted comic book
artist and food blogger Abby Denson, husband
Matt, friend Yuuko, and sidekick, Kitty Sweet
Tooth, will present Japan in a unique and
fascinating way.
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